School Notice Board

February 2019

Monday 4th Year 5 trip to the Synagogue

Tuesday 5th Judaism Assembly with Governor Suzanne

Friday 8th Thumbs Up Friday

Friday 8th PTA Valentine Disco 6.00-8.00pm

Tuesday 12th Year 4 Marist Centre trip Tuesday 12th FS2 assembly at 2.30pm

Wednesday 13th Basketball final at Belle Vue Performance

Centre 9.30-12.30pm

Thursday 14th Choir to Young Voices Concert Manchester

Arena

Friday 15th School Closes for Half term

Gold Award

Y1 Tobias

Y2 Millie

Y4 Lois

Y5 Jessica

Y6 Matthew

Y3 Hermionie





FS2 Lola

Y1 Niamh

Y3 Amelia

Y4 Olivia

Y5 Courtney

Well done everybody!

Lunchtime VIP's



FS2 Oliver

Y2 Olivia

Y6 Luke

Well done everybody!

Attendance

Attendance w/c 21/1/2019

Year	%	Whole School			
FS1	99.0%	attendance 98.3%.			
FS2	97.4%	Another fantastic On Time			
Y1	97.7%	weeks attendance with EVERY CLASS in			
Y2	99.0%	the Green and achieving above the school target! Congratulations to Year 4 with 99.3% and			
Y3	98.2%				
Y4	99.3%	Year 1 who were just pipped at the post! Last week we had 209 Attendance Hero's Well done everybody!			
Y5	97.9%				
Y6	97.8%	Thanks for your support and let's keep up			
		this AMAZING ATTENDANCE!			

St. Elizabeth's Catholic **Primary School A Voluntary Academy** 'Let your Light Shine'



Tel: 0161-437-3890 Fax: 0161-490-7024

WEEKLY UPDATE

1st February 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

The week began on Sunday with a beautiful Family Mass where our communicants joined the parish celebration. Thank you to all those who came along.

On Tuesday the Airport joined Year 5 to deliver a 'What's my Job?' workshop. 8 staff members with varying jobs at the airport such as chaplain, air traffic control and police. The children asked a variety of guestions about their role and were very interested in the number of different jobs available.

Year 2 presented their class assembly on Tuesday which focussed on their RE topic of 'Good News'. The children acted out the stories of 'The feeding of the 5000' and 'Jesus cleansing of the ten Lepers'. The children acted and sang beautifully. Well done Year 2

Manchester was certainly brought to a standstill on Wednesday morning when we woke to the sudden unpredicted snowfall which is so unusual for our area. Again, many thanks for your patience and understanding. The decision to close is never taken easily for any school and always made with the health and safety of all staff and pupils at the forefront of our minds. We were pleased to be able to re-open on Thursday after all gritting had been completed. Many of you may be aware that Mr Braisdell, our caretaker, is absent from school at the moment and we are relying on agency staff to cover his absence along with our staff who have gone the extra mile with gritting, cleaning and maintaining our health & safety standards.

Have a lovely weekend! Mrs L Kelly

Mrs Williams' Sports News

Huge Congratulations!

Our basketball players fought hard in all their matches, winning everyone and coming 1st

PLACE out of 16 schools. This means they are now through to the Manchester final at Belle Vue Performance Centre on 13th February. Good luck to all the team. BRILLIANT WORK EVERYBODY! Monday night after school Football training is CANCELLED. Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

Upcoming sporting events!

Mixed football at St Paul's on 14th February time 3.30 - 5pm

